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Greetings, Educator and Counselor: 

The costs associated with attending college have become a national issue.  
Colleges and universities seemingly increase tuition, fees, books, room and board 
annually.  It's reached the point where many graduating high school seniors have 
begun to consider whether the investment delivers an offsetting value; and, for 
some with extenuating circumstances the chance for continuing education is 
impractical or unattainable.

I was raised by a single Mom with a younger Sister and infirmed Grandparents 
all packed into a modest house.  I wanted to be the first person in our family to 
graduate college, altho it seemed only a dream.  We just didn't have any money and 
it was a life struggle, day to day.  There is something to be said for determination, 
hard work, self discipline and embracing a goal because I found a way.  I worked 
48 hours a week and commuted in a lot of less than reliable cars to Wright State 
University.  Because of those experiences, I'm compelled to launch the Ticket to Dream 
Scholarship just for kids in the same sad situation that once was mine.  Our awards 
aren't large sums, altho right on target with the average national bequest.

We've refined our program to now fund two $1,000 awards.  The limited region 
for applicants gives local students a quite good opportunity.  Our initial recipient was 
McKenna Reindel, graduate of Piqua HS, with Runner-Up, Noel Tarrance, Chaminade-
Julienne HS.  If you might have any suggestions or thoughts as we continue to fine-tune
our program, feel free to share your ideas.

Find enclosed our information packet.  By virtue of this correspondence, 
we authorize you to copy and distribute application material to any and all 
graduating seniors that meet the requirements.
We shall look forward to receipt of vibrant, interesting, thoughtful submissions from 
your students.  Thank you for your interest, support, time and consideration.

Very Truly Yours,

Jack Froschauer
Auburn Station / 11600 Cassel Road – Vandalia, Ohio 45377

e-mail: fro.foundation@graduate.org


